
For More Info contact Jodie: femalefooty@kdjfc.com.au

DO YOU HAVE A DAUGHTER
INTERESTED IN PLAYING 

GIRLS ONLY FOOTY IN 2021?

Kalamunda & Districts Junior Football Club

(KDJFC) are looking for female players in Year 3

- Year 6 interested in playing Girls Only AFL.

 

 Grab some school friends and have fun playing

football in a safe, supportive and welcoming

club environment.  

Games to be played on Friday nights at 6pm.

 

To find out more about Girls footy at KDJFC,

checkout our website. 

www.kdjfc.com.au/girls-teams
PLAYERS

NEEDED FOR
JUNIOR

TEAMS Y3-Y6

Register online now! 
www.kdjfc.com.au/registration


